
ALABAMA ELECTRONIC SECURITY

BOARD OF LICENSURE

7956 VAUGHN ROAD, PMB 392

MONTGOMERY, AL  36116

PHONE # 334-264-9388~~~FAX # 334-264-9332

E-MAIL~aesbl@aol.com~~WEB-SITE~www.aesbl.com

DATE
_____________  Locksmith

ADDRESS

Dear Mr. __________:
An advertisement in the telephone yellow pages indicates that _______________ Locksmith is working in the locksmith business in Alabama without proper licensure.  By operating in the locksmith business, you and your company may be subject to Code of Alabama, Section 34-1A-1et.seq. And requirements of the Alabama Electronic Security Board of Licensure (AESBL).

If you are not conducting any type of security or locksmith business in the state of Alabama or you are exempt in accordance with Section 6, Chapter 1A of Title 34, Code of Alabama, 1975, please notify AESBL at 1-866-302-3725 immediately.

An Application Packet concerning required electronic security and locksmith business licensing with the AESBL may be obtained at www.aesbl.com.  If you are conducting locksmith work, you must complete the Application forms within ten (10) days from the date of this letter and return them, along with required information and fees to AESBL.  These requirements are in addition to any rules and regulations set forth by the city and/or county in which you may be conducting business.  

If you have any questions, please call toll free at 1-866-302-3725.

Sincerely,

~~BOARD MEMBERS~~

           
 ~ SHERIFF HERBIE JOHNSON ~ SHELTON MANGUM ~ OTIS STEWART, JR. ~


~ ELISABETH HYDE, CHAIRMAN~ 


